

TOWN OF FREETOWN

Ph. 508-644-2205 FAX 508-644-9826

OFFICE OF BOARD OF ASSESSORS 3 NO. MAIN ST., P.O. BOX 438 ASSONET, MA 02702

REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF ASSESSORS FREETOWN TOWN HALL, OFFICE OF THE BOARD OF ASSESSORS TUESDAY, MAY 26, 2015

The Meeting convened at 5:30 PM. In attendance were Suzanne Parker, Michael Motta and Sheila Scaduto. Karen Mello was also present.

The meeting consisted of housekeeping matters and therefore, was conducted in Open Session.

The Board reviewed and signed a bill schedule as well as payroll for the staff.

The Board has a discussion regarding the budget balance and whether there was enough money to send Sheila Scaduto and Michael Motta to the Summer Conference in Yarmouth and Karen Mello to school in Amherst in August. It was determined that there are sufficient funds to do all of those things. Karen said she would begin the registration process for Michael and herself and Sheila would register herself.

There was also a short discussion regarding whether there were sufficient funds to order a laser measuring tape for measuring basements and garages, etc. and the most recent Appraisal Institute Handbook. The consensus was that there were sufficient funds and Karen should try to shop around for the best price on both.

With no other business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Karen M. Mello, Asst. Assr.

